

Dear Customer,

I hope this note finds you well.

We truly value our relationship with Vending Products and are grateful for the support you have shown our Apple Chips line over the past few years. Since the beginning of our partnership, we have worked hard to maintain stable pricing, and we are proud that we have never implemented a price increase during this time.

Unfortunately, due to sustained increases in labour, overhead, and corrugate costs, we are no longer able to fully absorb these pressures. To ensure that we can continue providing you with the same quality products and reliable service you expect, we will be implementing a modest price adjustment effective November 1st, 2025.

We sincerely regret having to take this step, as we recognize the impact it can have on your business. Please know this decision was not made lightly, and we have explored every option before reaching this conclusion.

We remain committed to working closely with you and to supporting the growth of Apple Chips with Vending Products Should you wish to discuss further, I would be happy to connect at your convenience.

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership.

Warm regards, Alex Pompili Senior Business Development Manager Martin's Family Fruit Farm Ltd.